BAMTA General Meeting Minutes

9:00 a.m., October 15, 2014

Harvest Baptist Church

Meeting was called to order at 9:15 a.m.

Minutes:  Minutes of 9-15-14 were presented and approved.
New Members:  None
Refreshments:  The president thanked Carol Boyd for bringing refreshments to today's meeting.  January's refreshments will be provided by Irene Jergenson and delivered by Lois Abbuhl.  Action:  Toby Tennenbaum will contact Lianne Rockley and ask her if she can bring coffee to our January meeting.
Multiple Piano Festival:

· Participation this year (246-250 students) is close to last year's participation.  
· Adult student participation is low.  Registration for adult participants is extended so please encourage more adult students to participate.  
· Registration for all other categories closes October 15 at midnight.  Please notify Heather Hall, Karen Ziegler or Talise Chandler of any drops.

· Registration fees ($10.00 per student) is due October 15.
· Audition forms will be available soon.  Reminder:  Audition date - November 8.  Pick up audition sheets on November 9 to review judges comments with your students before first rehearsal.  Audition results will also be available on Google docs.
· A model release form will be available to obtain parental permission for BAMTA to post MPF on YouTube.  Please give signed forms to Karen Ziegler during rehearsals.
· Assistants are needed to help move digital pianos from the stage at Skyline High School Friday, November 21, 3:00 p.m.  Contact Irene Jergenson - irene@studio.jergensen.net 
Other Announcements: 

· BAMTA pass-along:  If you are not already a member and wish to be, please contact Brenna at brennaberman@gmail.com.

· Lois Abbuhl will be providing information about use of First United Methodist Church in Longmont (11th and Main Streets) for BAMTA recital use.

Meeting Adjourned:  9:50 a.m.

